Minutes about testing website on the 21/03/11at the Drill Hall Library 

Present:

Tony Sparkes
James Knights 
Derek Sasli
Kingsley Stewart 

Progress report 

Since this meeting, we were each given different tasks to be completed by the 18/03/11. Everyone from the group had managed to complete the tasks given to them. All information was complete as well as questions for the questionnaire. Each member sent their work to James for him to implement our work into the website. No problems arose. 

Testing 

This meeting everyone attended and testes our website fully. Each member tested the website and gave their opinions to eachother for further improvement. Derek suggested having our links bigger to make it easier for the users to see and make navigation simple.  Tony had suggested having the links highlighted when the user hovers over them with the mouse, this would give the user awareness that it is a hyperlink. 



This is what I mean above ↑ 
Or below ↓




Derek: “The website is easy, simple and consistent throughout. The only feature I would suggested would be to have our links bigger”
James: “O.K that’s fine, I see where you coming from and this would make is easier for the users to see.”
Tony: “The website is great, simple and use to navigate around. The questionnaire is fine and given the score and correct answers. One thing that has occurred to be and feel should be included would be to have our links highlighted when the mouse is hover of them.”
Kingsley: “I feel the website is very professional with the layout and consistency. I like the use of the questionnaire and no extras or changes I would include apart from the one stated by Derek and Tony.”


